
 

August 2023 

The Ontario Legislature is in hiatus until September 25th. 
 
The OLTCC Team continues to represent members on a broad range of issues at the Ministry of 
Long Term Care’s Technical Advisory Table. OLTCC board members contribute directly on issue 
specific sub committees.  
 
The OLTCC is continuing to develop its submission to the Federal Consultation on Long Term 
Care Safety to help inform the development of a new federal Safe LTC Act. 
 
The Minister of Long Term Care, the Honourable Paul Calandra will be attending the OLTCC 
annual conference in October. 


